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How can I donate vases to Flowers of Comfort?

•  If you live in Santa Clara Valley, CA vases can be dropped off at several locations across the valley, including Cupertino. Send an email to: vasedonations@flowersofcomfort.com with your general location and we will respond with a location closest to you. Drop offs do not require contact, just leave on the front porch.

• If you live outside of the Santa Clara Valley area, you may order vases from the Dollar Tree. We prefer the 7” Cylinder, Jardin or Mario vases. Those sizes and styles are best for our purposes. You can have them delivered directly to Flowers of Comfort, 3297 Pinkerton Drive, San Jose, CA 95148.


Thank you,
Vicki Rasmussen
Flowers of Comfort Coordinator
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